
FPL 
FiberNet 

August 5, 2014 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Director 
Commission Clerk Office 

9250 West Flagler Street, Miami, FL 33174 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: FPSC Certificate 7246 

Dear Mr. Casey: 
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FPL FiberNet, LLC currently has two certificates with the FPSC. We are requesting the cancellation 

of FPSC Certificate 7246, which was issued in 1999 to the predecessor company, FPL AAV 
Corporation. We will continue to do business under certificate 7923. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me via email, Bruce.Wuenker@fpl.com or at my 
office number 305-552-3539. 

Bruce Wuenker 
Controller 

FPSC Commission Clerk
DOCKET NO. 140146-TA

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED AUG 06, 2014
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